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Disney Magnet School
Thank you to everyone who came out to Parent Night last week. Here’s what we’ll be working on this week:

· Reading – This week we will focus on understanding and describing the characters in a story. Students will also learn the difference between a simple and compound sentence.

· Writing – Students will work on writing a personal narrative and editing their writing.

· Social Science – We will continue to study other communities by reading C is for City and starting our own class book C is for Chicago. 

· Math – Students will finish up chapter 2 by rounding numbers to different place values. The chapter 2 test will be on Thursday.

· Science – We will extend our study of rocks and minerals to learn about fossils.

Dates to remember

September 25th
Progress reports

October 14th
	No school

Reminders:
 Please make sure your student is turning in their homework every day. 

Week 4
September 16th, 2013
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